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Geraldene Moyle (she/her)

Senior Strategic Projects Manager

City of Portland, Office of Management and Finance
d: (503) 823-5253 ¢: (503) 865-6387

From: Jared Holum <JHolum@perkinsaccounting.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2021 12:55 PM

To: Moyle, Geraldene <Geraldene.Moyle@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Support of Downtown Clean and Safe

Dear Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners Ryan, Rubio, Hardesty and Mapps,

Downtown Clean & Safe is a vital service that provides supports to our small businesses and rate payers.
They provide services in an efficient, effective and accountable manner. Undeniably this program is an
invaluable service to our downtown community especially now. The element that | want to highlight is the
DC&S contract with Central City Concern and their Clean Start Program countless lives have been
transformed by providing employment, training and support services for those transitioning from
houselessness to stability. This workforce development program is essential to providing job training and
opportunity for members of our community. These kinds of employment and training opportunities are an
essential part of our job training eco system and | encourage you to recommit to the Clean and Safe
contract by voting yes.

Thank you,

Jared Holum

Jared Holum, CPA | President
Perkins & Co | 1211 SW Fifth Ave, Suite 1000, Portland, OR 97204
503.221.7581 direct | 503.221.0336 main | 503.294.4378 fax

www.perkinsaccounting.com | jholum@perkinsaccounting.com
Let’s get there

One of Oregon’s Most Admired Firms
Thirteen years on the Portland Business Journal’s Most Admired list



